
OSMA Post Conference Board Meeting: 4-24-21 
Highlights 

 
 There were some technical difficulties with the email: presidentOSMA@gmail.com. It is being 

corrected, but the email address is currently NOT IN USE. 
 

 

 Communications Chair Andrea Erickson, CMA(AAMA) requests that all Chapters submit their 
current officers list. She will be updating the onlineosma.org website with current information 
and events. 
 

 Membership Chair Johnny Adamson, CMA-AC(AAMA) will be sending out a questionnaire to 
non-renewing (former) members. Please reply if you receive one. 
 

 The Annual Save the Date postcard will be sent out soon in order for members to secure 
meeting dates for the 21-22 year. 
 

 
 The NW Regional Conference 2022 with Washington and Oregon Societies will be held on May 

12-14, 2022 at the Red Lion Inn, Jantzen Beach (Portland), OR. More information is coming so 
mark your calendar now! The meeting will be IN PERSON! 
 
 

 A new Ad Hoc Committee has been formed to look at the OSMA Quarterly Meetings in regards 
to the education that is offered. A report will be presented as this committee moves forward. 
 

 A second Ad Hoc Committee has been formed to look at the time frames for Year-End reports. 
 

 There have been discussions about consolidating some chapters, and perhaps only going to a 
State Society. These decisions are difficult and require many changes and adjustments 
depending on the final outcomes. 
 

 As OSMA and area Chapters have adapted to the COVID way of presenting education webinars 
via Zoom and other platforms, we have learned many things in the past year.  Coordinating 
education can be time intense and needs commitment.  An Ad Hoc Committee for Technical 
Budget has been formed to look at all of the steps, work on solutions, ideas to simplify the 
process and cost effectiveness. 
 

 The next OSMA Board meeting will be held virtually on Saturday, July 24th starting at 9am.  All 
OSMA members are invited to attend.  If you plan to attend, please let President Purdy know via 
email at paula@trustmedx.com. 


